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GRATITUDE FOR POSITIVE RESPONSE AND 
OPTIONAL PARTICIPATION IN FIT FIESTA 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to express our hear�elt gra�tude for your prompt response to the 
google form shared with you regarding the upcoming Junior School Sports Day, Fit 
Fiesta. 

We would like to thank you for your overwhelming posi�ve response and share that 
the majority of the parents have given their consent to conduc�ng the Sports Day 
as scheduled on Saturday, 9th December. Your enthusiasm and support are very 
encouraging and have helped us take a call not to postpone this event any further. 
The children were extremely excited when we shared this news with them, since 
they have really been looking forward to it. 

However, we do respect the concern that has been raised regarding air quality, and 
we acknowledge the anxiety some parents have expressed, emphasizing the 
importance of ensuring a healthy environment for all our students. In considera�on 
of these concerns, we have decided to make par�cipa�on in Fit Fiesta en�rely 
op�onal. While we are commited to providing a well-rounded educa�onal 
experience to our students, we understand the unique circumstances surrounding 
air quality issues. 

For those students who opt not to par�cipate in the Sports Fiesta on Saturday, 9th 
November, rest assured that alterna�ve arrangements will be made to ensure their 
engagement in other academic and co-scholas�c ac�vi�es within the school 
premises. Please drop in an email to the class teacher by tomorrow posi�vely, in 
case you do not want your child to par�cipate.  



Once again, thank you for your unwavering support and understanding. Your 
partnership is instrumental in crea�ng a posi�ve and nurturing educa�onal 
community. If you have any further ques�ons or concerns, please do not hesitate 
to reach out to us. 

We look forward to an exci�ng and safe Fit Fiesta and to seeing you on the Sports 
field cheering our children. 

 

Warm Regards 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari  
Principal 
  

 


